
 

 

 

PharmD 2022 graduates who previously took injection training and currently have their Advanced 

Method Student Certification (AMSC), you must be a licensed pharmacist and take the CPDPP Refresher 

Course before you can inject anything but COVID-19 and Influenza vaccines. After completing these two 

requirements, you will receive Advanced Method Certification (AMC). 

We will be holding Refresher Courses in early September, 2022 to meet this requirement for the 

PharmD 2022 grads who will then be licensed pharmacists. If you are a PharmD 2022 grad taking 

Injection training for the first time in May, 2022, you will not be required to complete the Refresher 

Course in September. 


